
Please opposed HB 25! I and many-many other Alaskans don't want to be forced to subsidize abortion with our 
health insurance premiums. 

The bill dictates that no insurance company can include a copayment or deductible for these contraceptives – it 
must be covered 100 percent. Remember the old adage: there is no such thing as a free lunch. If the people using 
the service are not charged a co-pay or deductible, then it effectively means that all policy holders will see increased 
costs, and every policy holder in this state will be forced to financially subsidize the expanded use of drugs and 
devices that cause early abortions.

You must oppose this bill forcing Alaskans to subsidize abortion with their health insurance premiums.

Submitted by,
Constituent/Colonel Sue Horner
USAF Retired
Wrangell, Alaska
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